
 
 

 
On Tuesday August 7th from 5:00 – 8:00 p.m., the Lower Saucon Township & Hellertown 
Borough Police Departments, along with Dewey, Lower Saucon Fire & Rescue, & Steel 
City Fire Department, will join together for National Night Out 2018. 
 
National Night Out is designed to heighten crime and drug prevention awareness, 
generate support and participation in local anti-crime efforts, strengthen neighborhood 
spirit, and to celebrate the partnership between Police, Fire Services, and our citizens, 
who all have the mutual interest in keeping our community safe. 
 
This family-friendly FREE event will be held at Dimmick Park in Hellertown with food, 
attractions, demonstrations, and games for children.  The entire event is funded on 
donations from our local businesses and residents. 
 
We are requesting any assistance in the form of donations you can provide.  If you or 
your company are interested in becoming a sponsor of this event, please contact: 
 

Chief Thomas Barndt – tbarndt@lowersaucontownship.org 
or 

Chief Robert Shupp – rshupp@hellertownpd.org 
 
Donors will be recognized at the event with their name or logo displayed on a sign. 
Sponsorship deadline is Monday, July 16th. 
 
Thank you for helping to make this a successful community event! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


